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Food Services During Trillium Cup Open and International Cup Qualifier

Please take note that Georgian College does not allow any outside food to be brought into the competition
facility. To accommodate our baton twirlers and spectators during the competition, the restaurant located in the
Athletic Centre will be open on Saturday from 11 am - 5 pm and on Sunday from 11 am - 2 pm. They are suggesting
that after the restaurant closes, if water or drinks are needed there are appropriate vending machines to service the
public.

Since the facility rental contract specifically says 'no food', coolers will not be permitted entry. Please respect this
arrangement. The host club suggests that any snacks or beverages for personal consumption should be brought in
your purse or baton bag.

On Saturday, there is no scheduled break for lunch, but the judges, coaches and athletes should be able to find time
for their lunch during the SoloDance and Pre-Event portion of the competition (scheduled between 11:30 and 12:30).
There is a short scheduled supper break at 5:30 pm. We suggest you order from the restaurant so that you have your
food ready when the break happens.

On Sunday, there will be a scheduled lunch break around 11:30 again. The competition is expected to complete
around 6:30 pm.
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